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19 March 2007
The Honorable Ike Skelton

U.S. House of Representatives

2206 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2695

Dear Mr. Chairman:
On behalf of the Fleet Reserve Association, I want to thank you for introducing, “The Wounded Warriors Relief Act” (H. R. 1538), to improve the management of medical care, personnel actions, and quality of life issues for members of the Armed Forces who are receiving medical care in an outpatient status. This proposal is in response to problems regarding outpatient care at Walter Reed Army Medical Center (WRAMC).
FRA appreciates your leadership on this issue and shares your concern about adequate care for wounded service members. The Association stands ready to assist you in its passage in the 110th Congress. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES


National Executive Secretary

JLB:jrd:aal
PAGE  

